
MINUTES FOR THE FORDSON ALUMNI ASSOCIATION OF FORDSON HIGH SCHOOL
APRIL 11,2011
 
PRESENT: Rudah Saghir, Maureen Ewasek, Barbara O'Brien, Ganelle Shooshanin, Jim 
Gauthier, Pat Hackett
 
Without a treasurer's report we estimate that we have $10,000 in our treasury.  This
will help determine the contributions we make to Fordson's staff and students.
 
The Board discussed, voted on,and approved the following issues:
 
1. We will give a $1,000 scholarship to a Fordson senior.  The application form will
go to counselors and social workers for recommendations.

2. The new blue baseball caps logo will be a gold block "F".  Rudah is ordering 100.
 Should the tractor Stop shop reopen we will offer these caps and some shirts as 
possible sales items.

3. We will offer to help the school secretary with the graduation procedures since 
the files containing this information have been destroyed.  This offer will involve 
pay for an additional experienced secretary.
 
Rudah will ask Dan to send in $200 to the City for next year's homecoming to assure 
we appear in the Homecoming Brochure.  We want to be sure we are not confused with 
the Fordson Varsity Club.
 
Letters from alumni requesting postings of reunions and notes of congratulation for 
our Alumnus and the Fordson Web Site encouraged the Board that maintaining the 
Fordson family spirit is an important function of our organization.
 
The meeting ajourned at 8:30.p.m.
 
Respectively submitted
Maureen Ewasek, Secretary


